Attention Spektrum NX Transmitter Users:
On November 3rd we learned of a bug in firmware version v3.07.14 Forward Programing menus that would impact certain user’s advanced settings. As a result, v3.07.17 has been posted as a public beta to address this bug and apply some user requested changes to the RF Warnings Feature by reducing the number of triggers. It is not 100% resolved but should be noticeably improved. Please see the change log for further info. 
If you are using an affected receiver and have made changes to numeric values in Forward Programing after updating to v3.07.14, please discontinue flying until updating to v3.07.17 and validating the Forward Programming values are correct. Users of open stock or unlocked AR631, AR630, AR637T, AR637TA, AR8360T and AR10360T receivers as well as the 6250HX Flybarless Heli Controller are primarily impacted. BNF fixed wing aircraft receivers in the as-shipped configuration are not affected.
Given the narrow scope of these changes, we are releasing this version as a Public Beta. This means the Spektrum Team has validated the changes and performed critical in-house testing, but it has not been through the lengthier full Beta testing and approval process. When participating in a Public Beta, please understand that there could be potential issues, and we ask before flight you make sure all functions and flight controls are working properly.
We are confident v3.07.17 resolves the Forward Programing bug and provides improved performance of the simplified RF warnings. To fully improve will require more time. The goal is to fix the Forward Programming bug to keep users flying and reduce the impact of the latest RF warnings feature. If you are on 3.06, we recommend staying, but if you are on 3.07.14 we recommend updating to 3.07.17. Reverting from v3.07.14 to 3.06 is not recommended, do not do this. We will work as fast as possible to have this fixed for everyone.
The Spektrum Team takes firmware updates very seriously and implements exhaustive steps to ensure a quality release. Thank you all for your feedback, suggestions, and patience as we work to further improve our process and provide a better user experience going forward. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to us via chat on our social media platforms or through our technical support team at HorizonHobby.com.
Sincerely,
Spektrum RC

